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Cindy Karch

From: Mercy Rushing
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:24 AM
To: Allison Utley; Cindy Karch; Gordon Tiner ; Mary Lookadoo; Mathew Brian; Mercy 

Rushing; Neal Duncan; Nature Preserve; Polly Jones; Vivian Bigham
Cc: Barbara Dawson (bjd46@aol.com); Bob Smith; Cindy Karch; Gordon Tiner 

(gordontiner@suddenlink.net); Helen Haneline (helenhaneline@yahoo.com); Jason Ray; 
Joe Williams; Ken Pearce; Lynn Kitchens; Ray,Jason L; Ashlee Unger; Cindy Karch; Donna 
Hanger; Doris Newman; Lynn Kitchens; Lupita Wisner; Mineola Chamber of Commerce; 
Nancy Murphy; Sharon Chamblee ; suenjones@sbcglobal.net; Vic Savelli; Joyce 
Williams

Subject: FW: Equestrian Trails and Mineola Preserve

Importance: High

Good Morning All, 
 
Just wanted you all to see a letter I received from Sandy Menley, a visitor to our community 
from Elgin Texas.  
 
“STAY SAFE & MINEOLA STRONG” 
Sincerely, 
Mercy L. Rushing, PCED, CTE 
City Manager, City of Mineola 
Executive Director Mineola Economic Dev. Corp. 
mrushing@mineola.com 
903‐569‐6183  
www.mineola.com 

 
ATTENTION Public Officials (APPOINTED, ELECTED and EMPLOYEES) 
Please note that any correspondence, such as e-mail or letters, may become a public record and made available for Public/media 
review.  Also, a "Reply to All" of this e-mail could lead to violations of the Texas Open Meetings Act under the government 
code.  Please reply only to the sender. 
 
 
From: sandymenley@aol.com <sandymenley@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:18 AM 
To: Mercy Rushing <mrushing@mineola.com> 
Subject: Equestrian Trails and Mineola Preserve 

 
I just wanted to take a moment to let you know how much we appreciated and enjoyed camping and riding our horses in 
the Preserve this past weekend. 

Making reservations was pleasant and easy.  We arrived Thursday 6/12 and we are leaving this morning. 
 
What a magical place this is!  The park is gorgeous, the trails are laid out so that we felt like we had the place to 
ourselves!  Our camping spot and pens were excellent!  We especially enjoyed the great wifi, since I am still working and 
could keep up with things. 



2

 
Before we left, the two park caretakers came by emptying the trash from the weekends' camping.  They were very friendly 
and pleasant and great ambassadors for the City.  
 
We will definitely be back to enjoy the Preserve again...thank you for making it available to the public.  We paid for our use 
and site, but I will also be happy to make a small donation toward the upkeep of the park. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandy Menley 
 
 
Sandy Menley, Broker 
Winkler and Company Realtors, Menley Group 
P. O. Box 1000 
Elgin, TX 78621 
 
512-281-3336 ofc 
512-963-1113 cell 
 
 


